
   

   

Moderator: Rev Phyll Harris 
moderator@alpinepresbytery.org 

Phone 027 352 7886 
Executive Officer: Rev Martin Stewart:   

executiveofficer@alpinepresbytery.org 
Phone: 021 308 519 

Treasurer: Christine Arnold 
treasurer@alpinepresbytery.org 

Office Support: Gail Weaver 

gail@alpinepresbytery.org  
Youth & Young Adults Enabler 

Rev Sage Harris: youth@alpinepresbytery.org 
Phone: 027 356 0740 

Alpine Presbytery 
resourcing the braided river 

Newsletter 11th August 2022 
Cut off for items for inclusion in next Newsletter is Thursday 18th August 

Our next Presbytery 
Gathering will be 

16th—17th September 
at Hope Presbyterian 

West Melton. 

Plains Presbyterian visit to Burnham 

On Sunday 31st July, 14 folk from Plains Presbyterian Parish 
travelled to the Burnham Army Chapel, invited by Rev's  
Silvia & Chris Purdie to shared in worship with the Burnham 
people. The convoy left from Rakaia at 9.30am and were 
welcomed at the Burnham by the security team. They were 
greeted with morning tea and Chris expanded on the history 
of this beautiful church. Silvia and Chris led worship and the 
message of the day was from Acts 12; 6 - 19, The Power of 
Prayer. Dinner in the Army canteen followed the service, 
completing a very enjoyable and special experience for all 
those attending. 

Some photos from the visit to Burnham Army Chapel 

Alpine Mission Fund and other Presbytery Grants 

A reminder that the cut off dates for applications for Grants for the Alpine Mission Fund is 26th August, and, for  
Presbytery Grants and St David’s Trust, 31st August. Information and application forms can be found on our website: 

Alpine Mission Fund: alpinepresbytery.org/alpine-mission-fund-putea-missioni/ 

Presbytery Grants & St David’s Trust: alpinepresbytery.org/presbytery-grants/ 

Applications/expressions of interest to be emailed to Martin Stewart executiveofficer@alpinepresbytery.org or by post 
c/o 2 Macmillan Avenue, Cashmere, Christchurch 8022 

 

All welcome. 
More information out next week. 

mailto:moderator@alpinepresbytery.org
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mailto:gail@alpinepresbytery.org
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Alpine Presbytery 
Culture & Strategic Framework 
Click here to download this  
document, updated September 
2020 

Resources 
A selection of resources and links 
to resources to assist you with your 
work and outreach can be found 
on our website here: 
alpinepresbytery.org/resources/ 

Online Worship Options 

Visit the “Resources” page of our 
website to view the links from 
those of our churches offering 
this. 

Coming Up 

Hope Women’s Conference:  
9th & 10th September 

Presbytery Gathering: 
16th—17th September 

St Andrew’s, Blenheim, Garden Tour:   
15 & 16 October  

From the last Newsletter 

• 50 years of Linwood Avenue Union Church 
• Cashmere Conference 
• "The Manse" Accommodation: 3 Jollies Pass 

Road, Hanmer Springs 
• Moderator’s message for Peace Sunday  
• Bush Telegraph, August 2022  
• Presbyterian Children & Families Term 3 

'Woven' Enews 
• Film Festivalette: Laidlaw College, 29 Sep-

tember 
• Job Vacancies:  

− New Hospital Chaplaincy Vacancy at ICHC 
− Parish Enabler Opportunity—Pukaki 
− Principal: Knox Centre for Ministry &  

Leadership 

https://alpinepresbytery.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/culture-and-strategic-framework-september-2020.pdf
https://alpinepresbytery.org/resources-2/
https://www.presbyterian.org.nz/publications/bush-telegraph/2022/august-2022?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Bush%20Telegraph%20Aug%202022&utm_content=Bush%20Telegraph%20Aug%202022+CID_be631c208271b847fb44bd0956711fa1&utm_source=Campaign%20Monitor%20EDM&utm_
https://mailchi.mp/4d2b8ed9cfc9/children-and-families-easter2021-13725730
https://mailchi.mp/4d2b8ed9cfc9/children-and-families-easter2021-13725730
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Newsletter Items 

Please share this Newsletter around your Parish, especially 
with members of Session/Parish Council and all office  
bearers. 
Details of events, or requests to be added to the distribution 
list should be emailed to  gail@alpinepresbytery.org.  

News from Partner & Other Organisations 

Presbytery Directory 
All Parish Offices have been given a log-on to Infoodle, so 
please contact them initially if you need any contact details. 
Due to our obligations under the Privacy Act, logon access is 
not openly available; anyone wanting this should send a  
request to Gail at gail@alpinepresbytery.org, advising of their 
position in their Parish or the Presbytery. 

mailto:gail@alpinepresbytery.org
mailto:gail@alpinepresbytery.org

